
 

 

 

Dear Delbarton Fathers:  

 

Welcome to Fathers & Friends, a social, spirit, and service organization of all fathers of 

current Delbarton students. Delbarton is not just a school, it's an experience. Our motto, 

that here, we belong, reflects our desire to ensure that all fathers can experience 

Delbarton.  

 

We offer you multiple ways to get involved. Our goal is that by the time your son 

graduates, you can also say that you were part of the Delbarton experience. We have an 

active social calendar, from our inaugural Beefsteak Dinner, Poker Night, Night of 

Dialogue, and March Madness, to the Headmaster’s Gala Dinner & Dance and Spring 

Golf Outing. In addition, our informal monthly networking / social events offer you the 

opportunity to meet with fathers across all grade levels to get to know one another a 

little better.  

 

If there is one thing I can't emphasize enough, which is probably the same thing you 

have told your son at one point or another, what you put into it, is what you'll get out of 

it. I encourage you to get involved. Consider being a Class Captain or participating in 

one of  our many social, spirit, and service events.  

 

Please take a moment to view the various opportunities in our calendar and consider 

completing the Get Involved form on this page, you'll be glad you did!  

 

Best regards,  

 

Curt Ritter ’89, P’22  
President  
FathersandFriends@delbarton.org 
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